UMBC Student Organizations

Weekly Newsletter



Spring Gala Festival

Join Chinese Student Association on March 10th from 7-10pm in the UC Ballroom for our biggest event of the semester! Come There will be stunning cultural performances, delicious Chinese food, and FREE raffle prizes! We're pulling out all the stops, so please stop by! For more information, check out our event page on myUMBC

2023 Collegiate Programming Grant Recipient: Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc.

Recently, The Lambda Kappa Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc was announced a recipient of the 2023 Collegiate Programming Grant. The Eastern Region of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc., in collaboration with the Delta Research and Educational Foundation, offers collegiate chapters the opportunity to receive funding for programs that aim to focus on social action, public service, or community impact. This grant will support the chapter in program planning for future events on campus!

UPCOMING DATES & DEADLINES

MARCH 20TH: FALL BUDGETS DUE

APRIL 3RD: ROUNDTABLE 3 BEGINS

MAY 15TH: RENEWAL FORMS DUE

MARCH 6, 2023 VOLUME 4

Weekly (seb) Events

Looking for something fun to do this week? (seb) has something in store for you! Take a look at this week's events below. If you are interested in any (seb) events, head on over to their myUMBC page to get all the details on their upcoming events. You can find their page <u>here.</u>

- Candle Making Craft Night March 7th, 6pm
- Cultural Bingo Night- March 8th, 7pm
- Big UNO Competition March 9th, 6:30pm
- Bus Trip: Scream VI March 9th, 9pm
- Y2K Craft March 10th, Noon

STUDENT ORGANIZATION SPOTLIGHTS

Get Featured in this Newsletter!

Would your student organization like to highlight their upcoming events, or past event successes? We want to feature your groups in this weekly newsletter! Student organizations can complete this request form to submit upcoming event spotlights or share accomplishments that your organization has had.

If you would like to share an upcoming event, please be sure to submit your form 1 week in advanced to be featured. Submissions that are turned in later than 1 week may not be featured. Please submit all requests <u>here</u>.

Have a Question Regarding your Org?

If you have questions or are looking for assistance with your student organization, we are here to help! Please email a member of our team for assistance. If you are unsure who to contact, please reach out to Tori Ciorra who will help you get connected!

Tori Ciorra, Assistant Director for Student Organizations (theasley@umbc.edu)

Sarah Casper-Woodhead - Student Org Events (scasperw@umbc.edu)
Student Affairs Business Service Center - Purchasing, accessing funds
(sabsc@umbc.edu)

Lesa Goodhue - Intellectual Sports (Lgoodhue@umbc.edu)

Events and Conference Services -Scheduling space (schedule@umbc.edu)

Fiona Tolentino - Finance Board Chair (vj23938@umbc.edu)

